PUBLIC NOTICE
REQUEST FOR A CERTIFICATE OF
AUTHORIZATION FOR DEMOLITION

In accordance with section 11 of by-law RCM-4-2005, notice is hereby given that the Demolition
Committee will sit on March 10, 2021, to consider the request filed for the demolition of the building
bearing civic number:

301-305 Dorval Avenue

In accordance with section 12 of said by-law, “Any person wishing to oppose the issuance of a
certificate of authorization for demolition shall, within ten (10) days of the publication of this public
notice or the posting of such notice on the building concerned, inform the City Clerk in writing of
the grounds of his opposition”, to the following email address: greffe@ville.dorval.qc.ca or by mail
to the attention of the Public Affairs and Registry Department, City Hall, 60 Martin Avenue, Dorval,
H9S 3R4 no later than March 10, 2021, at 4 p.m.

Following the guidelines of the Municipal Affairs and Housing Minister regarding the
coronavirus (COVID-19), the meeting will sit behind closed doors and an audio recording
of the meeting will be available on the City’s website, in the Committees of the council section,
as of March 11, 2021

GIVEN AT DORVAL, QUEBEC, this February 17, 2021.
For the Demolition Committee

Me Chantale Bilodeau
City Clerk



